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    The Powder House 
       Gunpowder Mill 
       Powdermill Lane 
       Waltham Abbey 
       Essex, EN9 1BN 

 0800 032 6760 (free phone) 8am to 8pm, seven days a week 
 
 residents@hill.co.uk 
 

Contact our Social Value and Community Team 

Tony Johnson 
Senior Site Manager 

WEEKLY UPDATE WITH PHOTOS 
               For week commencing 16th September 2024 

 
 

• Core B Scaffold has been removed down to the ground floor. 
 

• Core A scaffold is currently being removed down to the First Floor. The First to Ground Floor 
strike will commence this week. Scaffold will continue to be struck on a floor-by-floor basis. 

 

• Flooring is complete on the First to Eighth Floor. 
 

• Decoration is complete from First to Sixth floor. The Seventh Floor is in progress. 
 

• The plant room works are complete and the Air Source Heat Pumps have been connected. 
 

• The balcony balustrades are complete from Seventh down to First Floor. The First Floor will 
be completed this week. 

 

• Carpentry second fix is complete from the First to Eighth Floor with Finals in progress. 
 

• Kitchen installation is complete to the Eighth Floor with the Ground Floor waiting to start. 
 

• Tilling to kitchens and bathrooms is complete from First to Eighth Floor. 
 

• The car park block paving surface has been prepared ready to receive paving. 
 

• The balcony soffits have been installed from the Seventh Floor down to the Ground Floor.  
 

• The rainwater pipes have been installed down to the Fourth Floor and spandrel panels on 
the First & Second Floors. 
 

• The balcony tiling is in progress on the Fifth Floor. 
 

• The drainage connection on Thamesmead recreation ground has been excavated, 
connected and is being backfilled. 
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• First Fix Drylining & Ventilation is now complete in the Nursery. 
 

• The site will not be open on Saturday 14/09/2024. 
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